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PROGRAMS DIVISION 
ACADEMIC PROGRAMS & CURRICULUpl COMHITTEE 

JANUARY 21, 1986: 

PRESENT: Brown, Curry, Delost, Deiderick, Henneman, Hoover, Kramer, and Lyons 

Dean George Sutton of the William Rayen School of Engineering met with Committee 
members to answer questi.ons regarding the proposal to term~nate the Metallurgical 
Engineering Program. 

JANUARY 22, 1986: 

PRESENT: Brown, Delost, Hoover, Kramer, and Lyons 
ABSENT: Curry, Deiderick, and Henneman 

Dr. David McBride of the Cushwa Center for Industrial Development appeared 
before the committee to address the Metallurgical Engineering issue. 

JANUARY 30, 1986: 

PRESENT: 
ABSENT: 

Brown, Delost, Deiderick, Hoover, Kramer, and Lyons 
Curry and Henneman 

Possible recommendations for the Metallurgical Enginnering proposal were 
considered. The informational draft which summarized all hearings prepared 
by D. Brown was discussed. D. Brown volunteered to prepare a recommendation 
to support the retention of the Metallurgical Engineering Program. The 
Committee will meet to discuss this recommendation at the next meeting. Hopefully, 
the proposal will be ready for action at the March meeting of the Academic 
Senate. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Maria Delost, Chairperson 




